Regular Classes – Richard Miller
Saturday, January 22, 2011, 5:49 PM
I was overall pleased with the dogs that were entered at your specialty.  Things I objected to most as I evaluated the classes were as follows:

· I think it was two entries had necks that would rival some Shi Tzu.  For me a neck that allows the Peke to hold its head well above the level of the back is offensive.

· The level top line called for in your standard was sadly missing in some of the dogs entered today. One has to use his/her hands to find this issue beneath the coat, but roachy top lines were there.

· The expression is compromised when the white of the eye shows when the dog is looking straight ahead.  

I feel the dogs that I chose could compete with the “big boys/girls”.  My congratulations to the winners.  

I will be sending a proper Thank You card.  
Most sincerely,  Dick

